
  

Frequently Asked Questions 
    Public Meeting 

Come learn about  
the project! 

 
AWWU and DOWL HKM invite you to a public 
meeting that will provide information on the 
project and allow for comments and questions. 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

Tuesday, January 31, 2012 
7 p.m. to 9 p.m. 

Anchorage Water and Wastewater Utility (AWWU) is proposing repairs and 
replacements to AWWU water lines in the Bayshore Subdivision. Water lines in this 
area were primarily installed between 1961 and 1983, and there have been a high 
number of leaks and breaks in recent years. The project includes investigations of the 
system conditions to determine how to best repair and replace the system to eliminate 
leaks and provide for efficient and sustainable water service to the area. Field 
investigations took place this past summer, and based upon those studies, construction 
phasing recommendations have been approved. Construction is planned for summer 
2012 and 2013.   
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Bayshore Clubhouse 
3131 Amber Bay Loop 

Anchorage, Alaska 

To submit comments, or for additional 
information contact: 

 

Erin Gora, Public Involvement Planner 
DOWL HKM      4041 B Street 

Anchorage, Alaska 99503 
 

Phone: 907-562-2000      Fax: 907-563-3953 
egora@dowlhkm.com 

Why does the Bayshore Subdivision water system need repairs and 
replacements?  
Water lines in this area were primarily installed between 1961 and 1983 
and there have been a high number of leaks and breaks in the system in 
recent years. This project includes investigations of the system conditions 
to determine how to best repair and replace the system.  
 
What are the benefits? 
The repairs and replacements will reduce the potential for water line leaks 
and breaks requiring emergency repairs. These improvements will result in 
more efficient and sustainable water service 
 
When will these repairs and replacements occur? 
Investigations, including survey soil investigations and acoustic condition 
assessments, took place this past summer. Based upon those studies, 
construction phasing recommendations have been approved. Construction 
is planned for summer 2012 and 2013. The map on the next page shows 
the phasing construction plan for the project area affected by the water 
repairs and replacements. 
 
Will the project team need access to my property? 
Members of the project team, including personnel from AWWU and DOWL 
HKM and its subconsultants, may need access to your property in order to 
conduct various studies.  If access outside existing easements is needed, 
you will be contacted for approval. 
 
When will people be in our neighborhood? 
Additional topographic survey is anticipated for Summer 2012. See the 
figure on the next page for more information on construction phasing. 
 



 

Erin Gora 
DOWL HKM 

4041 B Street 
Anchorage, Alaska 99503 

Who should we contact if we have concerns? 
 

Erin Gora, Public Involvement Planner 
Phone: 907-562-2000      Fax: 907-563-3953      egora@dowlhkm.com 


